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From: "Harry Ruth" <HC.RUTH@LOUISA.NET>
To: "Jack Cushing (NRC)" <JXC9@NRC.GOV>
Date: 9/17/05 6:45AM
Subject: Fw: North Anna Plant Expansion - Newspaper + petitioni letter

Hi Jack - attached is email I tried to send to you yesterday, however it was sent to .com vs .gov. I'll try to
do better the next time. Harry
----- Original Message -----
From: Harry Ruth
To: jxc9@nrc.com
Cc: Tersh & Jean Norton ; George & Gerry Heino; Bob Richards; Irons,Ellie
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2005 10:44 AM
Subject: North Anna Plant Expansion - Newspaper + petition letter

Hi Jack Cushing (NRC)
Attached is a memo that is being sent via regular U.S. .mail to Ms. Ellie Irons, VDEQ re forwarding 3

addtional newspaper articles re concerns and also an additional letter from the Wyndemere Property
Owners Association, who represents 250 lot owners that border on Lake Anna. This now brings the
Friends of Lake Anna's people that it represents to approximately 2,100.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Harry Ruth 540-872-3632.



,. - I FRIENDS OF LAKE ANNA, VIRGINIA I

16 Sep 2005

Mrs. Ellie Irons, Environmental Impact Review Program Manager
Virginia Department of Environmental Quality
629 East Main Street
Richmond, VA 23219

Reference: My previous correspondence on the North Anna Nuclear Plant ESP Permit
and my forwarding of newspaper articles on 9 Sep 05.

Dear Ms. Irons:

Enclosed please find some additional newspaper articles. In addition I am also enclosing a new
letter from the Wyndemere Property Owners Association, Mineral, VA, who represents 250 properties
bordering on Lake Anna who supports the Friends of Lake Anna with their concerns.

1. Enclosed please find newspaper articles from various newspapers that also indicates similar
concerns expressed by the Friends of Lake Anna. The newspaper articles enclosed are:

NEWSPAPER
Culpeper Star Exponent
Lake Anna Observer

Lake Anna Observer

DATE
Sep 13, 05
Sep 15, 05

Sep 15, 05

TITLE OFARTICLE
How I See It - Dominion's proposal would harm Lake Anna
LACA joins FOLA in hot water-low flow dispute over
Dominion expansion
Petition drive on lake temperature, flow issues said to net 1850
responses

2. Enclosed please find a letter dated 10 Sep 05, from the Wyndemere Property Owners
Association, P.O. Box 66, Mineral, Virginia 23117 who irepresents 250 properties bordering on Lake Anna
and have concerns regarding the impact of adding a third and fourth nuclear reactor at the North Anna
Power Plant located in Louisa, Va, Please place this letter in Tab 3 of the previous notebook forwarded to
your office. This now places the number of people that support the Friends of Lake Anna concerns with
the proposed expansion of the North Anna power plant at approximately 2,100

We appreciate all that your office is doing to look out for the citizens of Virginia and insuring that
Dominion Resources is in complete compliance/consistency with the Coastal Zone Management Act.
Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Harry Ruth for the Friends of Lake Anna
230 Heather Drive, Bumpass, Va.
Phone 540-872-3632

CC: letter only - no attachments - Jack Cushing, Nuclear Regulatory Commission (via email)


